Dear Parents/Guardians,
Student Websites
Your child will have a unique opportunity this year in science class. We will be building websites to post labs, pictures and reflections in. The students will build their initial websites in class.  During the school year we will be adding to and modifying these websites. Most of this work will be done at home. I will be periodically checking the progress and content of these websites for grading purposes. There are computers on campus for students to use before and after school if necessary. Also, to start the website, your student must have a valid email address. Because they are creating a public website, students will be advised not to use full names, pictures with faces in them or pictures from sites such as Google Images (for copyright reasons).
We will be building the websites in class on Wednesday and Thursday of next week (Sept. 3-4). Please fill out the form below and sign at the bottom. If you do not wish for your student to participate in creating a website, please check the appropriate box at the bottom. Students who do not participate will complete an interactive notebook. Please have your student return this form by September 3rd.
· My student has their own valid email address
· My student will use my email address so I can monitor their Weebly page

· My student does NOT have a valid email address; we do NOT want them to participate in this project

· I give permission for my student to use his/her name within their website

· I do NOT give permission for my student to use his/her name within their website
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· I would like my student to participate in this project

· I would NOT like my student to participate in this project. I will provide a composition book for my student to complete an alternative project.

Student Name 
Parent/Guardian signature 
